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Hello,

Thank you for taking the time to review and comment on our proposal for the Spokane Hatchery
Renovation. Regarding hazardous waste, we will test materials as needed and follow all appropriate
measures to ensure compliance with the Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction Program. Regarding
shorelands and floodplains, all appropriate permits will be obtained from Spokane County including,
but not limited to, shoreline permits, critical areas permits, and a floodplain development permit. If
you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We look forward to working with
Ecology on this and future projects.

Thanks,

Alex Laughtin (she/her)
Environmental Planner llI

Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
Capital and Asset Management Program
(360) 819-3776

Alex.laughtin@dfw.wa.gov

*Please note the email address change. Either “Alex.Laughtin” or “Alexandra.Laughtin” will still reach me
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